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FEELING THANKFUL
We had SUCH a blast during the month of October and we are looking

forward to an amazing November! The month of November is all about being
thankful and we want to take a minute to reflect on that. We are BEYOND
thankful for each and every family at TT2. Without you, we would not have

survived a global pandemic, has such a successful Summer 2021, and started
the year off strong.  We greatly appreciate your dedication and loyalty

through every season of life. We are thankful for YOU!

As we enter this next month, we want to make sure
that you are prepared with all things happening at TT2!

See below for all details.

TT2 GENERAL REMINDERS

If you have not followed us on social media, do now! We are active on
Facebook, Instagram, and our website. 

Please mark your calendars for Thanksgiving Break- November 22-26th. 

As we enter colder months, please keep practicing cleanliness. Wash
hands frequently, stay home when sick, etc. We want to maintain a
healhty environment for everyone!
 



Cheer Corner!

FIND A STORE NEAR YOU
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VISIT TUMBLETOWN2.COM 
FOR MORE INFORMATION

Dance Corner!

Another month, another theme
month at TT2! Last month we did all

things Halloween, this month we
are working on all things turkey!

Focusing on being thankful,
exploring new movement, and
enjoying some a thanksgiving

theme!

Gymnastics Corner!

Cheer season is well underway for
all of our Middle & High school

schools that choose TT2 as a place
of training. We are SO proud of
each and every team! Keep it up
guys! If you can, make it out to

support these groups!

As we continue through month 3 we
want to encourage all of our gym

students to continue to work their
best in class! Encourage your

students to stretch, strengthen, in
and out of the gym! They will
improve leaps and bounds!


